
To all Sewage Enforcement Officers: 
 
The Department has made some changes to the Draft Technical Guidance Document Site Suitability and 
Alternatives Guidelines for New Land Development Proposing On-Lot Sewage Disposal (Document 
Number: 385-2207-001) that will have a direct effect on sewage facilities planning. The guidance was 
published as draft in the Pennsylvania Bulletin this past Saturday, August 31, 2019. It will be open for 
public comment for 30 days. Close date is September 30, 2019. The draft document can be viewed on 
DEP’s eComment webpage, www.ahs.dep.pa.gov/eComment . At this location you can submit your 
comments and view other people’s comments concerning the document. We welcome your input on 
the changes.  
 
In addition, the Department has a position open that you may be interested in. It is a Water Program 
Specialist (Sewage Planning Coordinator) position in the Planning Section of the Municipal Facilities 
Division, Bureau of Clean Water. It is position # 54815. It is open from 9/4/19 to 9/18/19. You can view 
the job duties and apply at www.employment.pa.gov beginning on 9/4/19.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to respond back to this email. 
 

Best regards, 
 
The Planning Section 
Municipal Facilities Division 
Bureau of Clean Water 
Department of Environmental Protection 
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